

VILLAGE OF NAKUSP NOTICE OF THE FIRST HOT SPRINGS 50TH ANNIVERSARY PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING March 7, 2024 3:00 PM – Village Office

Notice is hereby given that the first **HOT SPRINGS 50th ANNIVERSARY PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING** will be held on Thursday, March 7th, 2024, at 3:00 PM to be held upstairs in the **Village Office, 91 1st Street NW**.

Purpose:

The reason for this Committee meeting is to start the planning process for the Hot Springs 50th Anniversary celebrations.

The agenda for the March 7, 2024, Committee meeting will be posted 24 hours prior to the meeting and can be found on the Village's document library here.

Signed,

Wayne Robinson,

Chief Administrative Officer